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In consideration of the environment and growing, troubling use of plastics, I support 

this bill although I do understand what a strain it will present to both restauranteurs 

and consumers. The negative aspects, not in the least trash, outweigh the positives 

of continuing to provide single-use checkout bags. So, thank you for supporting the 

passing of this bill. Eve M., Seaside OR  


